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Universal Free School Meals -Information for Year 2 children currently moving into Year 3

Dear Parents/Carers,

As your child will be moving up to Year 3 in September they are no longer eligible for Universal Free 
School Meals, but may be eligible for Free School Meals, if so please can you let school know. 

In order for us to ensure our food order for September is correct, we should be grateful if you would 
kindly advise us whether your child will remain on School Meals or will be bringing a packed lunch to 
school in the Autumn Term.

Due to staffing and resources we can only offer children the option of school dinners on a weekly 
basis, there is not an option for a combination of school lunches and packed lunches, and school 
must be advised of any change to your child’s meal options seven days in advance of the change.

School meals are £2.60 and paid for via our School Money system. 

For our records it would be helpful if you return the slip below by Friday 7th July 2023.

Many thanks 

Belinda Athey 
Headteacher.
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. Please delete as applicable.

I do / do not wish for my child…………………………………. (name) to have a school meal in September 
when they will be in Year 3.

Signed …………………………………………………….  Name …………………………………………………………….








